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To the Bennington College Community: 

The legislative branch of Student Government is 
planning to sponsor this year's annual rummage sale on 
Wednesday, June 7, at the Maintenance Building. In 
previous years this sale has been sponsored by the Co-
operative Store, and students acting as sales assistants 
have been paid for their services. As one of the purposes 
of this year's sale would be to raise funds for the 
various commi ttees of Leg., volunteers will be needed to 
help manage the sale and make it worthwhileo In other 
words, without student volunteers, there can be no rummage 
sale this Juneo 

On Thursday, May 25, at 7:30 p.m. in Leigh House 
living room, there will be a meeting to discuss the details 
of the sale, delegate responsibilities and plan a work 
schedule. All who are willing to devote their time and 
energy are invited to attend. 

Janis Beaver 
Leg. Representative 




